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From: Tyler Lark
To: licensing; Benford, Brian
Cc: Josh Swentzel; <tlna-council@googlegroups.com>
Subject: TLNA Support for Dark Star Art bar, 756 E Wash
Date: Thursday, April 13, 2023 10:33:23 PM

Dear ALRC and District 6 Alder, 

Josh Swentzel of the proposed Dark Star Art bar, joined our April Tenney-Lapham
Neighborhood Association monthly meeting to share his plans for a new establishment at 756
E Wash.   

We are supportive of the plans that were shared with us and as a neigbhorhood association
voted to offer our support of their requested licenses.

Thanks for your consideration, and feel free to contact me if you have any questions
or clarifications.

Best,
Tyler Lark 
TLNA 2023 President
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